
Linda Ilse = lindailse@sbcglobal.net 

To:  The Board of Finance,  Board of Representatives and Mayor Caroline Simmons City of 

Stamford. 

From: Linda Ilse 56 Sterling Place Stamford Connecticut. 

 

 I spoke in person to the board recently in my opinion on the Scalzi Tennis Court renovation 

which is stronger than ever. The cracks extending through all the courts are extensive and are 

now getting dangerous as it is very easy to catch the side of a sneaker on a crack and 

precipitate a fall.  

 

Some of the cracks are one inch in width and after the winter with the pavement raised on either 

side of the crack. These courts are long overdue for their needed maintenance to protect the 

safety of the community that uses them. 

 

Our community that uses them are there to promote their health and fitness. I ask you all to 

pass this expenditure. 

 

I ask this as a proud Citizen and taxpayer in the City of Stamford Connecticut. 
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